Subject: [EXT] APA Convention Proposal

Date: Friday, March 18, 2022 at 1:07:28 PM Eastern Daylight Time

From: Dade, Heather

To: Jordan Alvarez

Attachments: image001.jpg

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.



3/18/2022

Dear Jordan Alvarez:

Congratulations! Your poster, "Psychocultural Factors and Stigma in Minoritized Populations: How to Increase Treatment Seeking" has been selected by APAGS to be presented at the 2022 APA Convention in Minneapolis, MN, August 4-6, 2022. You will receive confirmation from the APA Convention Office with the time, date, and location of your poster presentation in the coming weeks. This letter provides you with important details regarding your presentation and participation in the APAGS Convention program. As the proposal submitter, it is your responsibility to share the information contained in this letter with your coauthors. Please read this letter and retain it for future reference.

Proposal Verification

The information you provided in your proposal, including title, abstracts, and participant names are being used to develop the final program schedule. If there are any changes in authors, titles or abstracts due to unforeseen circumstances, please notify APAGS immediately. We cannot guarantee that changes can be made but will make every attempt to integrate them. Please remember, however, that your proposal was accepted based on the information provided in your proposal. Therefore, significant changes should not be made, per the agreement you entered when you submitted your proposal.

The APA Convention Office will email you a program verification form, which will confirm the location and time/date of your presentation. Poster boards for you to mount your illustrative materials will be provided on site. Please bring copies of your complete presentation to distribute. Each poster board will be assigned a number that will correspond to the presentation as listed in the convention program.

Convention Fee Paid for APAGS-Member First Authors

Any member of APAGS who is presenting as a first author within a symposium or poster session is eligible to have his or her Convention registration fee waived for one time only. If you have received a registration waiver previously, you will not be eligible to receive this benefit again. To activate this benefit, APAGS members must meet the early registration deadline. Please do not expect to register for Convention past the early registration deadline, or to register on-site at Convention, and have your fee waived. If you meet the eligibility criteria, you will receive a registration waiver form from the APA Convention Office. If you do not receive this form by April 15, please contact the APA Convention Office at convention@info.apa.org. Note that the waiver is not available after Convention. Remember that this one-time benefit only applies to first authors on a program or poster who are also APAGS members.

Please note that APA Convention 2022 will be an in-person Convention this year and with your proposal

submission, you indicated a preference to present your poster in person. We look forward to your participation in our APAGS Convention program and hope to see you at other APAGS programs and events. Once again and on behalf of APAGS, we are delighted that you will be presenting in an APAGS poster session. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Heather Dade at https://doi.org/10.1007/journal.org or Justine Stewart (APAGS Convention Committee Chair) at Justine Stewart@my.Wheaton.edu.

See you in Minneapolis!

Sincerely,

Heather Dade Justine Stewart LaTrice Wright
Heather Dade Justine Stewart LaTrice Wright

Associate Director APAGS Convention APAGS Convention Committee

APAGS Committee Chair Vice Chair

Heather Dade

Associate Director, Meetings and Communications Center for Education in Psychology American Psychological Association 750 First Street. NE I Washington, DC 20002

Tel: 202-336-6014

Web I Facebook I Twitter I Blog